ARD SGOIL A’PHLUIC/PLOCKTON HIGH SCHOOL
NEWSLETTER—Week ending Friday 25th February

Dear Parents/Carers,

I hope you all enjoyed your long weekend and I would like to thank you for your response to my email
about trying to ensure that all pupils are coming to school in the correct uniform—it is very nice to see
that there has been a marked improvement this week.

From Monday, as Covid restrictions ease, pupils will no longer be required to wear face coverings in
classrooms (although they may still choose to do so) but they are still required in communal areas of the
school and on school transport. It has been a very short week and I hope you all have a good weekend.

Le dwrachdor, Swsan Galloway

‘We introduced this Assessment Week a few years ago in Artwork by Lola Dreghorn




